
Dear Children: 

 

We miss you! We are thinking of you and praying for you every 

day. It will be wonderful when we are able to meet together in 

church again.   

 

Please remember that God loves you more than we can imagine. 

He even knows how many hairs are on our heads. John 3:16 

says: For God so loved the world that he gave his one and only 

Son, that whoever believes in him shall not perish but have 

eternal life. 

 

On the church website under kids, there are Bible lessons and 

coloring pages that you can do. There is also a page of ABC 

memory verses. If you say each verse on 3 different days, your 

parents can sign them. If you bring in your verse sheet completed, 

we will give you a prize when we are able to meet together again. 

You may also earn a prize if you say all of the books of the Bible 

and bring in the completed sheet.  

On the website are Kid’s Church @ home and many other sites 

that you might enjoy. 

 

You are very important to God. Luke 18:16 But Jesus called the 

children to him and said, “Let the little children come to me, and 

do not hinder them, for the kingdom of God belongs to such as 

these. 

 

Don’t forget to pray to God and read the Bible. God wants us to 

talk with Him. 

 

Love, 

Your Sunday School and Junior Church teachers 



 


